
 

18 December 2023 

 

Tuesday is Christmas at Carrington!! 

On Tuesday you can wear your own clothes with a Christmas twist... add some baubles, some 
tinsel, some festive colours, a Christmas Jumper, reindeer ears, Santa hats; maybe even go full-elf? 

If you can, please bring in something for the Loveworks Food Bank as they still need as much 
support as possible to help local families in need at this time. Their priority list can be found here 
on their website and includes tinned meat, tinned vegetables, tinned rice pudding, tinned fruit. 

There will also be Christmas Lunch served in the Observatory on Tuesday. No need to book, this will 
be the main meal at second break, for only £2.60. 

Please note that we have had to CANCEL the Christmas Concert which was going to take place on 
Tuesday evening, due to staff absence. We are sorry to disappoint and will let you all know when we 
have another opportunity to showcase our talented performers :) 

Wednesday, End of Term 

Wednesday is the last day of this term and school finishes at 1:00pm. We will see you all again 
on Thursday 4 January where we will be starting back in Week A. Have a relaxing festive break! 
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